
Heaton Moor United Church 

The United Reform and Methodist Church 
working together in partnership 

 

WE WELCOME anyone with us for the first time today. Please make 
yourself known and please sign the Visitors Book. There is coffee after 
each morning service, please stay for a drink and a chat.  

  

Newsletter and Diary for 15th July 

Sun 15th 10:45 Morning service and Holy Communion  
     with P Brewerton 

     Cancelled—Back to Basics. Enjoy the   
     World Cup Final! 

  On Duty Jim and Barbara—Creche—Katherine 

Mon 16th   9:30 Toddlers 

Wed 18th  10:00 Coffee Morning 

     15:00 Moor than...tea and cake 

Thu 19th   15:00 Messy Church 

Fri 20th  9:00 Moor than a breakfast 

                 10:30 Bouncing babies 

                 13:30 Dementia Friends 

Sat 21st   10:30  Saturday Coffee  

Sun 22nd  10:45 Morning Service with G Adams 

                  19:00 Youth Group 

  On Duty Arnold and Ian, Creche Eileen 



Order Of Service 15th July 

All Hymns from R&S 

Call: Jesus said how I have longed to eat it’s Passover 

with you 

Hymn 375 In my life Lord be glorified 

Prayers 

Talk 

Hymn 268 Jesus is Lord 

Old Testament reading Psalm 24 

Collection 

Hymn 658 For all the saints who from their labours 

rest 

New Testament reading, mark 6v14 to 29 

Sermon: bewildered? 

Hymn 452 Let us break bread together 

Communion 

Hymn 345 Guide me oh thou great Jehovah 

Blessing 



Eternal God, giver of love and peace, you 

call your children to live together as one 

family. Give us grace to learn your ways and 

to do your will, that we may bring justice 

and peace to all people, in the name of 

Jesus Christ. Amen. 

Would you like to dedicate flowers to someone? 

Please contact the office and your dedication will 

appear in the notice sheet. Donations always 

welcome. 

A Celebration Service for Chris 

Anderson will be held on 30th July 

at 2:30pm at the church. As this will 

be a service to celebrate Chris’s life, 

she has asked that people wear 

bright clothing. No flowers please. 

Flowers today are from Stephen Bruce in loving 

memory of his father Earnest Bruce. 

 Congratulations to Roy Dudley-Southern on 

becoming a grandfather to Bertie born on 3rd July. 



MOOR > THAN Tea and Cake 

Wednesday 18th July 

3pm to 4:30pm 

Heaton Moor United Church on Stanley Road 

  Join us for an afternoon of 

chatting, singing, dancing and 

tea and cake! 

Come on your own or with a 

friend. 

A warm welcome awaits you! 

Messy church  

Calling all volunteers 

Messy Church will run 

on the 19th July see you 

there. Linda   

Please visit our new website at 

www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

The office will be closed for most of August but emails will still 

be picked up. There will not be a notice sheet on the 19th 

August and the 2nd September.  



Summer is in full swing and we hope your creative juices are 

flowing.  The deadline for the 

Autumn magazine is 24th August. 

Garry is always happy to receive 

contributions well in advance of 

the deadline. You can email him at 

evansgarry1956@gmail.com. 

We raised a magnificent £342.79 at the coffee 

morning and £222.68 from the Sunday 

morning retiring collection.  Thank you so 

much for your wonderful support.   

Stephanie, Sue and Deborah. 



Cancelled—Additional session on 12th August 



AFTERNOON STRAWBERRY CREAM TEA – 28th  JULY 

 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Strawberry 
Cream Tea on Saturday 28th  July 2.30pm – 4.30pm.  The 
money raised will be used to support Lebone Village and 
the Handicraft Stall. The Handicraft Stall 
supports the church charities through sales at 
church events.  Invitations will shortly be 
available from the post table if you would like 
to take a few to give to family and friends. 

 

If you would like to help by donating strawberries, 

cream etc. please sign the list on the hall notice 

board.  Any donations will be most gratefully received 

and will mean that more money can be donated to 

Lebone. 

 

If you would like to attend this event, please sign the 

list on the Hall notice board. This is just to give an 

approximate idea of numbers for catering purposes. 

 

We look forward to your company. 

Stephanie & Janice 



IF YOU HEAR THE FIRE ALARM 

• Evacuate the building using your nearest exit and assemble on the 
 lawn. 

• Remain calm – walk don’t run 

• DO NOT use the lift 

• DO NOT stop to collect belongings 

• DO NOT turn back or try to re-enter the building 

If you have difficulty using the stairs, stay where you are and assis-
tance will be provided. 

I would like to thank everyone for the lovely 
flowers I received last week; and for your 
prayers, good wishes and visits, etc. over 
recent months. I have settled in well at 
Fernlea. God bless you all.  
Marjorie Grantham.  

Stanley Road, Heaton Moor SK4 4HL 

Rev. Paul Brewerton Tel: 0161 431 0262  

Email: revbrewerton@gmail.com 

Church Office: 

Email: Office@heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk   

Tel: 01614310262 

Office Hours: Mon, Wed, Thurs, Fri 10:00am-12:00pm  (Closed Tues) 

www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk 

It has been decided to remove the card stand in the main hall. Very 

few cards have been sold, the stand is falling apart and it takes up a 

lot of space. Cards will be available for the next few weeks. Please 

help yourself. A small donation could be given to church funds if you 

wish. A box has been provided.  Thank you.  

mailto:Office@heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk
http://www.heatonmoorunitedchurch.org.uk

